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The QISD Technology director responded to 41 calls for assistance since 
the last board meeting. I installed the January software maintenance 
release to all 80 of our wireless access points, installed windows updates to 
our Windows servers and upgraded our apple server to the latest OS that 
was released just last Monday. On January 18th, I attended the Region 9 
monthly technology directors meeting. We have started a major upgrade to 
the IP security cameras, replacing the original cameras with a newer 
generation which will provide better video from outside the school 
campuses and also inside hallways with 4x more resolution for better 
quality and low-light images. Outside campus lightning is also being 
upgraded to provide better quality video at night. 


